
working hard for Par Beach
and the Environment

Friends of Par Beach
Sunday 30th September

10.30 to 12.30

IMPROVING ACCESS
TO THE BEACH

More information and details of membership can be found at
parbeach.com

The first of our 2018-19 Working Parties will be to prepare for important
work to be done by Cornwall Council to improve the concrete path
opposite Park Leisure that leads to the seat overlooking the dunes. The
plan is to widen the path so that wheelchairs may use it more easily and
to create a passing bay. In addition we shall be tackling some clearing of
gorse and other invasive species to improve the view from the seat.

Please note that all other Working Parties will be on the 4th Sunday of
each month (except December) up to and including March

Meet at the bottom of the concrete ramp
Parking charges apply, but please do not park in Milo’s

customer car park
Free parking has been offered by The Ship, and there may be

spaces at the back of what was the Indian

Strong footwear and gloves are needed for this work. We have a stock of s
tools and gloves, but you are welcome to bring your own If you wish. We
shall be using spades, mattocks, bow saws and long-handled slashers

Under 16s should be accompanied by an adult.

Enquiries to Phil on 01726 817396

http://www.parbeach.com/

